

TO ALL OWNERS & RESIDENTS:

Ref No. 15-62

REMINDER ON CAR PARKING

BE MORE CONSIDERATE

- a) When parking your car please do not straddle the yellow lines
- b) The Lobby Round-about area is for quick drop-off and pick-up purposes only

CLAMPING OF CAR TO COMMENCE 1ST JANUARY 2016

- a) Cars not parked at their allocated carpark bay will be clamped
- b) Please remind your guests staying overnight to park their cars in the visitor's carpark bays at level P4A and not on the Ground Floor, as their cars will otherwise be clamped
- c) Residents are reminded not to park their cars in the Visitors parking bays for any period exceeding 20 minutes

Your cooperation is much appreciated.

Thank you.

The Management

Date: 19th November 2015







